
Exhibit D
U.S. Cellular 
WAC 480-123-070 (3)

Report on Failure to Provide Service

 

City Zip Code Address Resolution

Ryderwood 98581 512 Morse Street

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs, although 
excellent coverage at this location.  Providing customer with requested level of 
coverage would require major network modifications, which are not planned at this time.

Aberdeen 98520 4431 wishkah Road

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs, although 
good coverage at this location.  Providing customer with requested level of coverage 
would require major network modifications, which are not planned at this time.

Chehalis 98532 180 SW Alfred Street

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs, although 
excellent coverage at this location.  Providing customer with requested level of 
coverage would require major network modifications, which are not planned at this time.

Chehalis 98532 284 Lake Creek Road

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs.  Providing 
customer with requested level of coverage would require major network modifications, 
which are not planned at this time.

Mossyrock 98564 452 Birley Road

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs.  Providing 
customer with requested level of coverage would require major network modifications, 
which are not planned at this time.

Rosburg 98643 235 Altoona Pillar Rock Roa

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs.  Providing 
customer with requested level of coverage would require major network modifications, 
which are not planned at this time.

Raymond 98577 46 Fuss Road

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs.  Providing 
customer with requested level of coverage would require major network modifications, 
which are not planned at this time.

Sunnyside 98944 2470 Scoon Road

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs.  Providing 
customer with requested level of coverage would require major network modifications, 
which are not planned at this time.

Pasco 99301 2073 Crestloch Road

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs, although 
excellent coverage at this location.  Providing customer with requested level of 
coverage would require major network modifications, which are not planned at this time.

Sunnyside 98944 3071 E Edison Road

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs, although 
excellent coverage at this location.  Providing customer with requested level of 
coverage would require major network modifications, which are not planned at this time.

TAHOLAH 98587 1508 JILEM DR

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs, although 
excellent coverage at this location.  Providing customer with requested level of 
coverage would require major network modifications, which are not planned at this time.
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